Dr. Rodrigo Murataya

I do not support eliminating the sale of all gas cars by 2035. It seems to me that it is premature to
impose that kind of requirement so quick. Let's get the electric vehicles here first and make sure
they provide the service we need. After this, we can begin to have discussions about phasing out
gas cars.

It's like getting a job first before quitting the old one.
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